The Alliance

for HUMAN SERVICES

Alliance for Human Services Social Media Policy
The Alliance for Human Services(AHS) uses its website and social media platforms to
support its mission of connecting member organizations.

The AHS uses social media to:
* Highlight its activities,
* Distribute information from member organizations about upcoming events and
job postings,
* Share resources and news relevant to the human service sector in Lake
County.

All social media posts are generated by AHS staff. News sources are screened by AHS
staff. Members who would like information about their organization posted on AHS
social media sites should forward the requested content in final draft form to AHS
staff. AHS staff is not responsible for writing or creating content for member organi-
zations.

The AHS provides a members-only portal on its website to provide members with ac-
cess to information about the Alliance and a forum to communicate with each other.
Information about the AHS such as member directory, calendar of activities, copies of
newsletters, is provided and maintained by AHS staff. The message board is available
to any member in good standing. Message board participants are responsible for the
content that they publish and expected to comply with their organization’s policies
on advocacy, confidentiality and social media.

AHS staff will monitor and respond appropriately to postings if necessary. The AHS
retains the right to remove any post that is not in keeping with these guidelines. In-
appropriate or consistent violation of these guidelines may result in loss of AHS social
media privileges and/or active membership status.

By completing your membership application, you agree to the terms of the social me-
dia policy.
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